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MEMO 

TO:  Mayor McFarland and Committee Members  

FROM: Andrew M. Beyer, P.E. 

DATE:  January 19, 2023 

RE:  Finance Committee Meeting of January 23, 2023 

 Review and take possible action: Award City of Watertown Contract #9-22, Riverside Park Restroom 

Structure, to Ray Stadler Const. Co., Inc. for $1,154,800.00 

BACKGROUND 

Review and take possible action: Award City of Watertown Contract #9-22, Riverside Park Restroom Structure, 

to Ray Stadler Const. Co., Inc. for $1,154,800.00 

The City of Watertown Parks Department and Engineering Division publicly opened bids for the rebid 

2022 Riverside Park Restroom Project on November 29, 2022. Three bids were received. Pending 

available funding, the Parks Department and Engineering Division are recommending awarding the 

project to the lowest responsive & responsible bidder, Ray Stadler Const., Co. Inc., in the amount of 

$1,154,800.00 with a mandatory forthcoming change order to reduce the contract amount within 

available City budget. A bid tab and draft resolution are attached. 

 

 

 

Attached: 

 Bid tab 

 Draft resolution 

 

 

 

 

 


